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From: Paul Reece 
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 2:58 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Macquarie point development

Categories:

I fully support the AFL team and development of Macquarie point as a multi purpose stadium.  
The site currently is under utilised and development is essential. 
The multi purpose stadium and team as main remnants  have potential to much needs stimulus to the Hobart and 
Tasmanaian economy.  
Providing the high level fiscal assessments have been undertaken with accuracy and are conservative and justify the 
benefits, I then fully agree and endorse the current development proposal for Macquarie point. 
 
Regards 
T. Reece 




